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PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF GARRETT 

TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

 
 

The City of Garrett will conduct a public hearing at 5:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2013, at 208 N Ferris Avenue, Garrett Texas, 

to review the performance of and obtain comments on its Texas 

Community Development Program (TxCDBG) Planning and Capacity 

Building Fund Contract No. 711054.  The City encourages citizens to 

participate in the review of its TxCDBG Comprehensive Plan 2013-

2033 and to make their views known at this public hearing.  

Consultants from GrantWorks, Inc, the firm that prepared the plan, 

will present plan recommendations at the meeting. The plan is 

available for viewing at City Hall during normal business hours. 

Persons with disabilities wishing to attend this meeting should contact 

the City at (972) 875-5893 at least two days before the meeting so 

that appropriate arrangements can be made. 

 


